
General Environmental Incident Summary
Incident: 7008

Submitted By Info: Kenny Brown

Notice: 3/7/2019 1700

Received By Info:  

501 48TH AVE W

Williston  ND  58801

Near. Occupied Bldg: 300  Feet

Type of Incident: Broken Hydraulic hose

Volume of Release: 25  gallons

Contaminant: Mobile DTE 10 32

Cause of Incident:

Drive line to the 784 transmission failed and hit a hydraulic hose and ruptured it.

Risk Evaluation:

None

Potential Env. Impacts:

None

Action Taken/Planned:

Floor dry was used to absorb the fluid.  The area was then pressure washed with hot water and 
sucked up with a vacuum truck.  Williston Fire Department and The City of Williston were present.

Wastes Disposal Location:

Secure 13 Mile Corner Facility

Contact Info: Jason Pahl

Responsible Party: COS

Occurred: 3/6/2019 1800

County: Williams

Twp Rng Sec Qtr: 154 101 21

Location Description: 100 ft south of Sunset Blvd.  200 ft North of Sunrise Dr.   North bound lane 
on 48th Ave W on the asphalt.

  

Duration of Release: 10  minutes

EPA Extremely 
Hazardous Substance: No

Number of Fatalities: 0

Number of Injuries: 0

Affected Medium: 09 - other

DEM Incident No: No Further Action:

Lat Long + Method: 48.14546 -103.69060 Interpolation from map

Manager

501 48TH AVE W

WILLISTON  ND  58801

Release Contained: Yes

Agriculture Related: No

Reported to NRC: Unknown

Other Agencies Involved:

Local Fire Department, Local Law Enforcement, Local Emergency Manager, City Of Williston
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Updates

Date: 3/7/2019 Status: Reviewed - Follow-up Required

Author: Crowdus, Kory

Notes:

Release on roadway. Follow-up is required.

Updated Volume:  None at the time of this update

Date: 3/7/2019 Status: Inspection

Author: Torgerson, Brad

Notes:

On 3/7/2019 at 9:00am - Cloudy and 5 Degrees F - I visited a site on the east side of the asphalt 
paved 48th Ave NW, just 60 yards south of Sunset Blvd., in Williston.  A spill of hydraulic oil onto the 
pavement in this area was reported on the previous day.  According to a representative of Castle 
Oilfield Service (COS) whom I met with at the site, the spill area was washed with water and 
vacuumed up using a vac truck on the night of 3/6/2019.  The representative indicated some of the 
wash water entered a storm sewer inlet structure on the east side of 48th Ave NW, but all of the fluid 
that entered the storm sewer was recovered with the vac truck and none of the wash water exited 
the storm sewer outlet pipe.  A stained area (approximately 50 feet  S. to N. and 20 feet E. to W), 
and ice were noted on the surface of the pavement on the north bound lane of 48th Ave NW.

Updated Volume:  None at the time of this update

Date: 3/12/2020 Status: Inspection - No Action Required

Author: Lund, Dylan

Notes:

Arrived 2:20pm 3/12/2020

No sign of any remaining oil on roadway. No follow-up required. No photos taken.

Updated Volume:  None at the time of this update
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